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 Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464 
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 Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Photographs 
 
The photographers from Tempest Photography will be at Breadalbane Academy on Monday 30th September 2024 
to take Primary and Secondary pupil photos. Unless informed to the contrary, all pupils will be photographed 
individually. If you do not wish for your child to be photographed, please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by 
Monday 23rd September 2024. 

 
If you would like a sibling photograph as well as an individual photo, please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by 
Monday 23rd September 2024 with the following information: 

 
Pupil name and class 

 Sibling names and classes 
 
 Please note: Nursery photographs will be taken at a later date. If you would like a sibling photograph with a nursery 

child, we will retain your details and you will receive information from the nursery regarding this. 
 

There will only be individual, sibling and P1, P7 and S6 class photographs taken. 
 
Please remember all pupils must come to school in full school uniform: 
 
Primary 1 to 3 
Blue polo shirt and navy sweatshirt with school logo. There is an option to wear a white shirt and black tie with 
house stripe. A cardigan option is offered for girls.  
 
Primary 4 to 7 
White shirt and black tie with house stripe and logo. 
Black round neck or V-neck jumper with school logo. A cardigan option is offered for girls.  
The blue polo shirt and sweatshirt remains optional.  
 
Secondary 

White shirt or blouse and school tie.  
Plain black jumper or cardigan. 
Black trousers (including plain black denims), black skirt or black leggings. 
Plain black footwear (including plain black training shoes). 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Lynne Lambert  

Interim Headteacher  
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